
 

 
 
Press release  
July 15, 2025 
 
Invitation to Stendörren’s Q2 2025 Report Presentation 
 
Stendörren will publish its interim report for January–June 2025 on Tuesday, July 22 at 07:00 CEST 
and invites participation in a webcast presentation and conference call later the same day at 10:00 
CEST. The company’s CEO, Erik Ranje, and CFO, Per-Henrik Karlsson, will present the interim report 
and answer questions. The presentation will be conducted in Swedish. 
 
To participate in the conference call, please dial: +46 8 5016 3827. Then enter the meeting ID: 899 
1867 9053 followed by #. To ask a question to the CEO or CFO, please press *9 on your phone. To 
withdraw your question, press *9 again. 
 
The presentation will be webcasted. 
Link to the webcast: https://www.finwire.tv/webcast/stendorren-fastigheter/q2-2025/ 
 
The presentation and webcast will be available at www.stendorren.se after the conference call. 
 
Time: Tuesday, July 22, at 10:00 CEST. 
 
For additional information, please contact:                                                       
Erik Ranje, CEO  
0703-08 52 09 or erik.ranje@stendorren.se 
Per-Henrik Karlsson, CFO 
0721-58 70 92 or per-henrik.karlsson@stendorren.se 
 
 
Stendörren Fastigheter AB (publ) 
Stendörren Fastigheter AB (publ) is an expansive property company in logistics, warehouse and light 
industrial in Nordic growth regions. The company is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm Mid Cap. The business 
concept is to create profitable growth in net asset value. This is achieved through value-creating 
acquisitions, capitalising on the positive rental growth that follows the urbanisation of metropolitan 
regions and by developing existing assets, including the company’s extensive and unique building rights 
portfolio. 
 
For more information about Stendörren Fastigheter AB (publ), see: www.stendorren.se/en. 
 


